

CITY COMMISSION

2013 APR 30 AM 10: 51

April 26, 2013

´chairman

James B. LaBate

vice chairman

William A. Snyder secretary

Executive Committee

Wendy S. Masi

Karen Mitchell Curran treasurer

> Joan K. Crain at large

Armando Leighton Jr. at large

Board of Directors

Bob Avian
Gary Bitner
Margarita T. Castellon
Bacardi L. Jackson
Janet C. Jordan
Michael G. Landry
Jarett S. Levan
Alan J. Levy
Cori Flam Meltzer
Major General (Ret.)
James W. Monroe

Ramon A. Rodriguez

Jacquelyn Rogow

Linda B. Carter president/CEO

Tony Segreto

Paul C. Tanner

John B. Deinhardt founders

910 E. Las Olas Boulevard Suite 200 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

> T 954.761.9503 F 954.761.7102 cfbroward.org

Confirmed in Compliance

with National Standards for U.S. Community Foundations Mayor Jack Seiler City of Fort Lauderdale City Hall, 100 North Andrews Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Mayor Seiler:

Congratulations! The Community Foundation of Broward is pleased to award you a Reengage for Good City Challenge grant for \$30,000, for your program "Volunteer Services Network" which is now assigned grant number 20120816 in our system. Please use this number if you have specific questions.

Enclosed, is your Grant Agreement between **City of Fort Lauderdale** and the Community Foundation of Broward. Please take the time to read this contract carefully, as it outlines the conditions of your grant as well as required meeting dates and reporting deadlines. **Please sign and return the original Grant Agreement by May 15, 2013.** You may scan and email a copy to ensure it arrives by the due date, and then mail the original. Once the grant agreement has been received the first portion of the grant will be awarded.

Please note, we respectfully request that the City of Fort Lauderdale <u>does not</u> make any public announcement of the receipt of this grant until it is given explicit approval by the Community Foundation. More information about communication guidelines related to this grant will be sent out once the signed contracts are received.

I look forward to working with you. And, thank you for making a difference in our community every day.

Warm regards,

Lindsey Linzer, Program Manager Community Foundation of Broward 910 East Las Olas Blvd., Suite 200

Lum

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

LLinzer@cfbroward.org

954-761-9503